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Press Release – For Immediate Release – May 24, 2022      Contact: Nucky Walder / 202-882-6227 
                       
WHAT: PRESENTATION IN SPANISH OF “SECRETS”  BY RAQUEL DIANA  
 
WHERE: Via www.teatrodelaluna.org; Facebook Live & YouTube Live 
 
WHEN: June 18, 2022 – 7:00pm 
    
COST: GRATIS - FREE 
 
INFORMATION: 202-882-6227; 202-733-0053  www.teatrodelaluna.org 
 

TEATRO DE LA LUNA announces the PRESENTATION of 
ACTING and PLAY READING WORKSHOPS for ADULTS 
 

TEATRO DE LA LUNA invites audiences to enjoy the presentation of the participants of the 
Bilingual Actor’s Training and Play Reading Workshops on June 18, 2022 at 7:00pm.  The play 
“SECRETS” by Uruguayan playright Raquel Diana will be performed as a play reading and 
transmited live on www.teatrodelaluna.org; Facebook LIVE and YouTube LIVE, under the artistic 
direction of Mario Marcel and the technical assistance of Marcela Ferlito, Pablo Guillen and 
Mariano Lucioni.  These workshops and presentation are offered FREE of cost to DC Resident 
participants thanks to the DC Mayor’s Office on Latino Affairs and DC Commission on the Arts 
and Humanities. 
 
Teatro de la Luna, founded in 1991, produces performing arts and other events that spotlight and 
celebrate Latin American culture and seek to connect Spanish-speaking and English-speaking 
communities. The organization has been recognized for its cultural contributions on several 
occasions. Teatro de la Luna Director Mario Marcel received the Elizabeth Campbell Award for 
advancement of the arts from the American Association of University Women’s Arlington 
Chapter. On two occasions, La Luna was honored with the STAR prize from the Arlington County 
Commission for the Arts for its administrative excellence and service to the community. In 2017, 
Teatro de la Luna received the “Working for the Community” award from NBC4.  La Luna 
Producer Nucky Walder received the Latina Woman Leadership 2009 award and the 2018 Lifetime 
Achievement Award from DC Mayor Muriel Bowser through the Office of Latino affairs (MOLA).  
In 2020, Teatro de la Luna was interviewed by Channel 7 WJLA about the Bilingual Theatre 
Workshops and most recently in 2021 by Telemundo-Channel 64. 

MORE INFORMATION 202-882-6227 / 202-733-0053 
OR email info@teatrodelaluna.org     www.teatrodelaluna.org 

This program is supported by DC, DC Mayor Office on Latino Affairs and the DC Commission on the Arts 
and Humanities, private foundations and individual donors. 
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